Chapter Board Notes:

The Board met on 10/2/18 at Reunion Tap and Table in Grafton.

We confirmed that the Worcester Foundation will give us a presentation at the November Meeting to further discuss our Scholarship Investment Options.

Our October Meeting was filled last minute, after a cancellation, by an Insulated Concrete Form Program hosted at the Sterling Concrete Plant in North Oxford. You can read about this in greater detail in the November Newsletter.

Our November Program, Nov 27th "Where Roof Meets the Wall", has been organized by Marty and Pete and is ready to go.

The Annual Holiday Party, Dec 7th at Leo's Ristorante, will feature a comedian, dinner and a Yankee Swap.

Our future monthly Programs were discussed and are scheduled through March, along with our annual Braveheart's Outing and the Golf Tournament.

We agreed to make a better effort at asking guests at events if they would like to volunteer for photos, articles or anything else that might create an interest to participate in our group.

Mike S should begin forwarding Mike H a summary, such as this, of Board Notes that can appear in the Newsletter. Terri will be reaching out to Marty to see how she can be of help to the Worcester Chapter.

As always, we would ask if you have any interest in exploring our organization, please reach out to anyone on the Board. Aside from monthly meetings, if you would like to attend a Board Meeting as a Guest, we will arrange it. We appreciate your ideas and involvement.

Excerpted from minutes prepared by Chapter Secretary Mike Sheehan